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(5) PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
 

The following questions were submitted on 20th January, i.e. in sufficient time for 
them to be presented at the Meeting, but after the deadline by which responses could 
be guaranteed to be provided either in advance of, or at, the Meeting.  As such, 
responses will be provided either at or within five working days of the Council 
Meeting. 

 
 

(1)  Question from Mr David Fowles of Poulton to Councillor Joe Harris, Leader 
 of the Council 

 
‘The new Community Infrastructure Levy has been in existence for several 
months now. 
 
Please could the Leader provide details of the amount of money that has 
been raised so far and what infrastructure projects have been identified for the 
levy to be spent on?’ 

  
 
 (2)   Question from Mr David Fowles of Poulton to Councillor Joe Harris, Leader 
   of the Council 

 
 ‘In January 2019, exactly one year ago, a conference on Cirencester Futures 
was held at the RAU attended by 120 delegates. 
 
This conference was conceived and executed by the CDC Programme Board 
established to monitor the progress on the Local Plan and subsequently to be 
the body that would progress the Círencester Masterplan.  
 
At this conference a number of very useful themes were identified for the 
future development of Cirencester including infrastructure, tourism, 
community and town centre business. 
 
The objective was to progress these important themes and seek to have full 
participation and engagement from individuals and organisations outside the 
officers and elected members of CDC.  
 
Please could the Leader answer the following questions: 
 
1. How much did the conference cost? 
 
2. What progress if any has been made on the Masterplan? 
 
3. What participation and engagement has there been from stakeholders 
outside CDC?’  

 
 
 (END) 

 
 


